
15th February 2019 

It has been another busy week in Crystal Class.  In maths we have started work on fractions 

with a focus on tenths, unit fractions and non-unit fractions.   

In English, we have been working on writing a non-chronological report about Edward Jenner.  

The children have been developing their skills in pronouns and paragraph writing to support 

them in their writing. 

In PE we have been developing skills in gymnastics.  The children have tried really hard to 

master the different types of positions, such as tuck, pike and straight. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our ‘Super Sonic’ award winner for this term in Crystal Class is Ruby Holderness.   

 

 

 

 

 

Homework share was a great success with some very creative pieces of work.  Thank you so 

much for your continued support with home learning.   

I wish you all a safe, relaxing and wonderful half term break. 

For your information 

Please sign and return Berkley Castle trip forms. 

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


